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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 The Nevada State Contractors Board and the 

Associated Builders and Contractors of Las Vegas 

(ABC) are pleased to announce that Dean and 

Norma DeLibertis of Las Vegas were selected to have one room of their home remodeled 

as part of the “2nd Annual Rebuilding Hope” community service program. 

     Volunteers from the Associated Builders and Contractors of Southern Nevada, with 

support from the Nevada State Contractors Board, are remodeling the DeLibertis  

bathroom. The program was limited to the first 100 applications, received from  

-- more -- 



Nov. 12 through Dec. 31, 2007. Applications were judged on a family’s special 

circumstances or needs.  

     Due to unforeseen circumstances, the DeLibertises had to assume parental 

responsibility of their three grandchildren, ages 1 to 3. 

         The Nevada State Contractors Board has the responsibility to promote quality 

construction by Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system 

designed to protect the health, welfare and safety of the public. 

     The Associated Builders and Contractors of Las Vegas  promotes and protects 

freedom of choice in the construction industry marketplace and the rights of all 

contractors to conduct their businesses in an environment unencumbered by conditions 

that could restrict an owner's independence, or impede a contract being awarded to the 

lowest reasonable qualified bidder. 

     Contractors who donated either labor or supplies for the 2nd Annual Rebuilding Hope 

program included: Aqua Plumbing, The Plumber Inc., Corona Electric, Abbott Plumbing, 

A-1 Mechanical, T-Brothers Tile, Proline Interiors and Republic Services, Inc. Additional 

assistance was provided by Breslin Builders, Construction Notebook, Sunstate 

Equipment Rentals, Pronto Construction and the Plumbing Heating and Cooling 

Contractors Association. 
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